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Monday, 18th 

November 

Christmas Fair 

A reminder that our Christmas Fair will take place after school on Thursday 5th 

December. To raise funds for the Christmas fair, we will be having a non-uniform day on 

Friday 29th November. If you can, please could you donate a prize for the ‘Tombola Stall’. 

Any prize, no matter how big or small, is very welcome. Thank you in advance. 

 

Year 3 and 4 Multi-Sports Festival 

Children from Year 3 and 4 took part in a multi-sport/multi-skills festival on Tuesday 12th November. The children were fantastically well 

behaved and had a brilliant time. Well done to all of the children who attended and thank you for being excellent representatives of Fens 

Primary School. 

Christmas Disco (02.12.24) 

A reminder that the Christmas Disco will take place on Monday 2nd December. 
 

The cost for entry and refreshments will be £3 per child and must be paid online via 
ParentPay. Children not attending the disco, or After School Club, must be collected 
and taken home at 3.25pm. 
 

Please see last week’s newsletter, which was emailed and is also saved on the 
school’s website, for specific details. 
 
 
 

 

 

Christmas Performances 

Ho Ho Ho! Please find below details of our Christmas productions. Please note that only 

parents/carers from one year group will make up a particular show’s audience and 

tickets will be limited to two tickets per family, per show, and not two tickets per child. 

We will inform you when tickets are available to purchase on Parent Pay. 
 

 

DATE SHOW TIME AUDIENCE 

09.12.24 Nursery (AM) 11:10am Nursery AM Parents/Carers 

09.12.24 Nursery (PM) 2:40pm Nursery PM Parents/Carers 

10.12.24 Reception 10.00am Reception Parents/Carers 

11.12.24 Y1&Y2 10.00am Year 1 Parents/Carers 

11.12.24 Y1&Y2 2.20pm Year 2 Parents/Carers 

12.12.24 Y3&Y4 10.00am Year 3 Parents/Carers 

12.12.24 Y3&Y4 2.20pm Year 4 Parents/Carers 

13.12.24 Y5&Y6 10.00am Year 5 Parents/Carers 

13.12.24 Y5&Y6 2.20pm Year 6 Parents/Carers 
 

 

Please see last week’s newsletter for specific details. 

 

 

Christmas Parties 

Our Christmas Parties will take place on an afternoon during the last ‘full’ week of term 

apart from our morning Nursery children, who will have theirs during the morning. 
 

Monday 16th December, 2024 Year 1 Year 5 

Tuesday 17th December, 2024 Reception Year 6 

Wednesday 18th December, 2024 Year 2 Year 4 

Thursday 19th December, 2024 Year 3 Nursery (AM) & (PM) 

 

 
Children in Need 

 

 

Thank you very much for your generous donations. Not only have the children had a wonderful time today: we have also 

raised money for a very worthwhile cause. So far we have raised a total of £371.71. If you haven’t donated but would like 

to, please feel free to drop a donation off into school. Thank you all again. 

 

School Nurse Drop-In 

A reminder that the school 

nurse will be in school on 

Thursday 21st November 

between 9:00am and 

10:00am. No appointment is 

necessary. 

Merit Winners 

Congratulations to our merit winners! They have demonstrated 

outstanding ‘Empathy’ (our Commando Joe’s RESPECT character 

value) as well as having 100% attendance. Well done everyone! 

 


